
 

Headteacher – Mrs A Brogden 
e-mail: head@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk 

     

 
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 17th April 2020 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I hope you have all managed to enjoy your Easter break as a family. Whilst inevitably this has 
been a different Easter we hope with the beautiful weather and the extra family time it still 
managed to be a special one. 
 
At present schools remain closed and we have no further advice as to when this may change. 
We will continue to keep you updated as and when we receive further information. 
 
This year we will share with you a Learning Summary Report in place of our Summer 
reports. This record will summarise learning from September up until the point we closed 
(20.3.20). As we are not able to give these out via school we are asking if you could share your 
email address with your child’s class Teacher(s) as soon as possible. If you do not have an 
email address please contact us at school and we will post out a paper copy. 
 
The staff email addresses are; 
 

Teacher Email address 

Miss. Berry Berry@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Sullivan Sullivan@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk 

Mr. Taylor Taylor@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Shoulder Shoulder@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk 

 
 
Mrs. Jennings will return from her Maternity leave in May and we look forward to 
welcoming her back to our School Family. May I take this opportunity to thank Miss. Berry 
for all her hard work in covering Mrs. Jennings Maternity leave. It is very unfortunate that 
you our families cannot say goodbye to her in person but be assured we will certainly pass on 
your love and best wishes.  
 
I shall keep in touch as and when we receive any additional information as to when school 
may reopen. As ever, please contact us if we can help in any way. 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of  
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 
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Kind Regards 
 
Mrs. A. Brogden 
Head Teacher 
 


